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COVID-19 Screening Checklist for Visitors and Staff 

As we endeavor to open the church and continue to minister during the COVID-19 Pandemic, 
the safety and well-being of our staff and congregation is our priority. To prevent the risk of 
exposure and possible spread of the disease, we ask all visitors and staff to take the following 
precautionary measures:  

• Truthfully and to the best of your ability fill out this questionnaire.  

• Have your temperature checked 

• Wear a mask or facial covering while inside the building or meeting with others  

• Wash your hands frequently and use the available hand sanitizer 

• Practice good cough and sneeze etiquette 

• If you feel ill, please refrain from entering the building 

Please respond to each of the following questions truthfully and to best of your ability: 

Yes   No    

 

 

Printed Name            Date 

  Are you currently experiencing, or have you experienced the following symptoms in 
the last 14 days? 

  Cough 

  Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

  Fever or chills 

  Muscle aches 

  Sore throat 

  New loss of taste or smell 

  Nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea 

  In the past 14 days, have you been in close proximity to anyone who was 
experiencing any of the above symptoms? 

  In the past 14 days, have you been in close proximity to anyone who has tested 
positive for COVID-19 

  Have you been tested for COVID-19 and are awaiting test results? 

  In the past 14 days have you been on a commercial flight or traveled outside of the 
United States? 

  In the past 14 days have you been in close proximity to anyone who has been on a 
commercial flight or traveled outside of the United States? 


